
Mendocino County, especially, is losing good cannabis participants these days, as you know.  I strongly support 
all of MCA's recommendations but especially ask you all to call for urgent and quick relief regarding 
probationary licenses by supporting SB 59.  We have no time for delay. 
 
Thank you!! 
Jude Thilman 
 

 


